HB 3400 One Pager

HB 3400 directs the Oregon Health Authority (OHA) to develop and maintain a database of
information related to producing and processing of marijuana on grow sites under the
Oregon Medical Marijuana Program (OMMP). The OHA may adopt a fee for registering a
grow site and maintaining the database.

HB 3400 allows the transfer of medical marijuana between cardholders if no money or
other consideration is paid.

HB 3400 requires the creation of a system to track the growth and distribution of medical
marijuana and processed cannabinoid goods. At least once per month, the person
responsible for the marijuana grow site will submit to the OHA the amount of marijuana
and process marijuana goods grown and distributed to patients and dispensaries. The
individual must maintain records for at least one year.

HB 3400 allows individuals designated by the cardholders to grow and harvest up to six
mature plants per cardholder. If a grow facility is not located in a residential zone in an
urban area, the individual may grow up to 48 plants for eight cardholders.

HB 3400 allows for a medical marijuana dispensary may be located at the same location as
a recreational as long as the marijuana products are*stored and recorded separately.

HB 3400 provides that.written documentation submitted to the OHA has the same legal
effect as an identification card until the person is notified by the OHA that they have been
approved or denied.

HB 3400 allows for cardholders to grow 12 mature plants within city limits at an address
located in a residential zone. Large medical marijuana grow sites are not permitted in
residential zones in urban areas.

HB 3400 provides that if a school locates within 1000 feet of a dispensary after the
dispensary is established, the dispensary does not have to relocate until its license renewal
date.

HB 3400 requires the testing of medical marijuana and goods produced from medical
marijuana for pesticides, potency, etc.

HB 3400 provides protections for employees who work for a medical marijuana facility or
grower.

HB 3400 provides that former military personnel diagnosed with post-traumatic stress
disorder may not be charged more than $20 for the issuance or renewal of an identification
card.




